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Reply to:  Project MAC
545 Technology Square
Cambridge , Mass. 02139

Telephone: {617) 844.6900 x6201

January 20, 1970

Mr, Weston J, Burner
Building 39, Room 563
M, I, T.

Dear Wes:

Your note of January 12 to Bob Daley expressed concern over the
proposed connection of the ARPA network to Multics, Let me assure you
that there is no intent of allowing unmetered and unpaid use of Multics,
Instead the general plan is that there will be an account for ARPA net-
work use which MAC will pay for, Although this account will have some
limits set by the MAC administration, a probablg initial policy would
be for first-come-first-served usage.

Sincerely,

Professor of Electrical Engineering
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